
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Dilkstra-Downie for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 30 June 2022 

  The October 2021 meeting of the Transport and 

Environment Committee considered a report ‘Active Travel 

Measures – Traveling Safely Update’.  

Paragraph 4.13 of the report said that “it is expected that the 

review [of School travel plans] will be completed, and draft 

plans developed by early 2022”. 

Question (1) Is the review of school travel plans now complete? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which if any school travel plans reviews have yet to be 

completed? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Which schools now have revised draft travel plans in place? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


